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Dear Ms. Clark,

I am writing to you as a resident of Deer Isle. Three generations of my family 
have called this beautiful area home for part or all of their lives. We are 
parents, landowners, fishermen, and business owners in our community. We 
are all directly impacted by the health of our environment including the 
health of the Penobscot River. I am writing to ask that the Bureau of 
Remediation and Waste Management act to change the rules on dumping 
in Maine, and start preventing out-of-state waste from ending up in our 
waters. 

Thank you.

Jane Eisinger
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